
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: rsharma@wmcc.org
Subject: Request to authorize K. Melville, M.S. for use of Sr-90 and Cs-137 sources-NRC license no. 21-32501-01
Date: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 12:30:00 PM

Good afternoon,
 
I reviewed the licensee’s request dated 8/8/22 to name K. Melville, M.S. as an Authorized
Medical Physicist for use of Ir-192, Cs-137 and Sr-90.
 
In a signed and dated letter, please provide a statement attesting that Kelli Melville, M.S.
received hands on experience using the Sr-90 and Cs-137 sealed sources for instrument
calibration during her employment at the West Michigan Cancer Center.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.
 
Please respond by 9/30/22. You may provide the response directly to me via email.
 
Thank you
 
Magdalena R. Gryglak
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC Region III
630-829-9875
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